
 

 

Norfolk Constabulary 

 
Jubilee House 

Falconers Chase 

Wymondham 

Norfolk NR18 OWW  

 Tel:    01953 424815 

Mobile:  07824 866778 

Email:   Natalie.outred@norfolk.police.uk 

 
www.norfolk.police.uk 

Non-Emergency Tel: 101 

In an emergency always call 999 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/guardian 

 

 

 

Paul Johnson from the Children and Young people’s team at Norfolk Constabulary will be delivering 

a presentation to Year Nine on ‘Grooming’ at your child’s school. This year group has been chosen 

to have this delivery in accordance with supporting the school in delivering its PSHE which 

provides the social learning to the students. The aim of this session is to aid safeguarding the 

students by enhancing their knowledge around these topics.  

 

The session will include learning about several topics surrounding grooming. We will briefly discuss 

the concept of consent, how to stay safe on and offline. Finally, we will discuss a couple of case 

studies to look at and how grooming can happen both online and offline. 

 

There is some additional information about the session here 

https://www.norfolk.police.uk/advice/child-protection/safer-schools-partnerships  

 

If you want to know a little more about healthy relationships, consent or grooming the following 

websites are a really good place to start: 

 

https://parentzone.org.uk 

CEOP Education (thinkuknow.co.uk) 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

Natalie Outred 

Children & Young Peoples Engagement Advisor 

Youth Engagement & Safer Schools Team 

Community Safety 
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